
CCL NETWORK SUPPORT  

SCHEDULED VOIP MAINTENANCE  
 

  

10 June 2021  

Commencing:  6:00 PM, Friday 11 June 2021  

Ending:  10:00 PM, Friday 11 June 2021 
 

In order perform a configuration change on the VoIP system, system maintenance has been scheduled this 
week. This work has been scheduled outside of business hours to minimise the impact to your practice. 
 
Details of the maintenance are as follows: 
 
Date: Friday, 11 June 2021 
Time: 6:00 PM 
Duration: 4 hours 
Impact: During this time handsets may reset and active calls may drop. 
 
We regret any inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact support@ccl.com.au or call 9221 6235. 
 

Kind Regards, 

Michael Wright 

CIO  

 

Level 1 Selborne Chambers 

174 Phillip Street Sydney 

NSW 2000 Australia 

DX 973 Sydney 

 

P: +61 2 9231 3644 

E: support@ccl.com.au 

W: www.ccl.com.au 

This email (including any attachments) is confidential, may be privileged, may contain commercially valuable information 

and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. 

 

It may be read, copied and used only by the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please contact CCL on 

+61 2 9231 3644 or by email at admin@ccl.com.au, or the Sender immediately by return email, and immediately delete 

this email. CCL reserves the right to monitor all email communications through its networks. If the content of this email is 

personal or unconnected with CCL’s business, we accept no liability or responsibility for it. You should take full 

responsibility for virus checking of this email and any attachments. If this email contains personal information (as defined 

in the Privacy Act Cth as amended) you must at all times comply with the Privacy Act and Australian Privacy Principles in 

connection with the personal information.  
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